
I see from the agenda of this meeting that donating to Ukraine and Gaza is being concidered, this 

would be a gross misuse of tax payers money.  

I believe the majority of the public would expect their tax payers money to fund projects within the 

Lowestoft area.  

The world is facing numerous conflicts in need of aid, Lowestoft Town Council should not decide 

which ones should be supported or not supported.  

The public should make a personal decision in causes they want to support. 

 

Kind regards 


